From: Heather Blair

To: Eagebrecht, Courtney

Cc: Matt Bolang

Subject: RE: MMCA Kenley Farrell Memorial Grant
Date: Wednesday, January 15, 2025 3:40:12 PM
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Hi Courtney,

Thank you! We appreciate your consideration and this award. We plan to put the money to
great use for our community. Due to our County Process, we are unable to accept the money
until we obtain approval from our Board of Commissioners. The earliest we may receive
approval would be February 24. | imagine there will be support for this project, but | wanted to
let you know. Also, we won’t be attending this year's conference, but we do look forward to
attending in 2026.

| will keep you posted on our Board’s approval. Please let me know if you have any concerns
with this.

Thanks,

Heather

From: Eggebrecht, Courtney <ceggebrecht@scmac.org>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 3:01 PM

To: Heather Blair <HBlair@livgov.com>

Subject: [EXT] MMCA Kenley Farrell Memorial Grant

"The e-mail below is from an external source. Please do not open attachments or click links from an
unknown or suspicious origin."

Dear Heather Blair,

| am reaching out as the Chairperson for the Awards and Recognition Committee of the
Michigan Mosquito Control Association (MMCA). This year MMCA received great interest in
our Kenley Farrell Memorial Grant from many deserving applicants. After much deliberation
by the committee and board, | would like to extend our congratulations as you have been
selected as one of the recipients of the 2025 Kenley Farrell Memorial Grant. The Michigan
Mosquito Control Association Board has chosen to award grant funds in the amount of
$1,000.00.

Recipients of the Kenley Farrell Memorial Grant, must meet the following responsibilities:

e Enhance the understanding of Michigan’s mosquitoes and/or improve existing
operational methods to the best of his/her abilities in compliance with accepted
procedures.

® Present the results in part or in whole at the 2026 MMCA Annual Meeting.
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e Acknowledge the support of MMCA and Hatfield Spraying Service in any related
publication.

Please let me know if you are interested in attending the 2025 MMCA Conference to
receive your grant check, wherein registration and banquet costs would be covered by the
association. The conference is being held at the Park Place Hotel and Conference Center
in Traverse City on Wednesday, February 5, 2025. If you are not interested or able to
attend the conference, we ask that you provide the address to which we can mail the grant
check as well as note to whom the check should be written. Along with receiving this grant,
you will also be enrolled as a member of the Michigan Mosquito Control Association for 1
year, paid for by the association.

I look forward to hearing from you soon and am available for any questions you may have.

Regards,
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2] Office Manager
989-755-5751

705 N. Towerline | Saginaw, M1 48601
saginawmosquito.com

Confidentiality: The information contained in this electronic mail message and any
attachments is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is
addressed and may contain legally privileged, confidential information or work product.
If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that
any use, dissemination, distribution, or forwarding of this E-mail message is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify me by E-mail reply,
and delete the original message from your system.
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